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The following proposal is provided for the completion of the fire sprinkler system 
design for the Millcreek Bar at the corner of 1306 Woodland Ave., Milcreek, Utah. 
The proposal is based upon the following: 
 Specification Section – NONE 

Design and Sprinkler System is to begin at the system supply in the corner of the 
Building.   
Design is to be based on NFPA 13 (2013) and the Unified Fire Authority 
requirements. 
Design occupancy to be light hazard (restrooms, seating areas and combustible 
attic area above the grid ceiling), Ordinary hazard (food preparation and or food 
storage) with sprinklers spaced for the designated area. 
Water Supply (Flow Test) information is to be provided by the Salt Lake City 
Public Utilities with underground supply to the building and all other work to be 



by others. 
Hydraulic Calculations in accordance with NFPA 13. 
Material Submittal, Operation and Maintenance Manual are to be provided in 
PDF format to FSS by Superior Fire Protection Services. 
Work will include layout of building for ACAD backgrounds. 
 
Preliminary Building area –  Millcreek Bar – 4,360 sq. ft. 

This area includes 800 sq. ft. of existing drive 
through area which would be protected with 
antifreeze solution as acceptable to the Unified 
Fire Authority 

    Total Area - +/- 5,600 sq. ft. 
 

. 
Superior Fire Protection Services will provide shop drawings, hydraulic calculations 
and material submittal for submittal to Salt Lake City.   
 
Proposal Amount……………………………………..   $4,360.00 
 
Design is to be based on design parameters provided by Fire Suppression Services. 
NFPA 13 ‘Standard for the Installation of Sprinkler Systems’ is the standard to be 
used unless noted otherwise.  Piping and fittings are proposed to be black steel pipe 
and fittings in accordance with NFPA 13. 
 
We look forward to be able to provide this service to Fire Suppression Services and 
being of service in the future. 

 
Sincerely, 
 

Rafael E. Castillo 
Superior Fire Protection Services 

 

 

 

Accepted by: ________________________________________  Date: _______________ 


